THANK YOU, VOLUNTEERS AND SPONSORS,
FOR MAKING THE
27th ANNUAL TRASH BASH
A HUGE SUCCESS!
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Thanks to all who came to T.W. Richardson Grove on September 29 (in the rain!) for the 27" Annual Trash Bash:

School and Youth Groups - North Lake College Alpha Zeta Eta chapter of Phi Theta Kappa and Service Learning,
MacArthur Student Council, Nimitz FFA and Student Council, Singley Academy National Honor Society and Police Explorers
(who directed traffic and guided volunteers to parking), Uplift Infinity and North Hills Prep, University of Dallas Men’s
Lacrosse, American Learning Institute, and many Girl and Boy Scout troops; Faith Groups and Service Organizations —
Calvary Church “Loving Our City” group, who also served as the cook team, Ben Washington Baptist Church, VT Seva,
Dallas Everest Lions Club, Valley Ranch Islamic Center, Heartland Family Church, Irving Convention and Visitors Bureau,
and all the individuals, families and friends of KIB. The 312 of you gave 936 hours, collected 2,840 pounds of litter, and
donated 360 food items to the canned food drive to benefit Crisis Ministries of Irving. Thanks also to our City of Irving
partners — Solid Waste Services, Parks, Code Enforcement, Water Utilities, CIP, ICTN and Mayor Rick Stopfer for officially
proclaiming September 29 as Trash Bash Day in Irving. A special thanks our exhibitors who help to educate our volunteers
and make this event much more than a cleanup: Jon Halsey with his fossil and artifact displays, Barry Allen with his reptiles,
and the city’'s Water Utilities Department and Stormwater Drainage Program. The sponsors whose logos are displayed
above all contributed to making the Trash Bash a success, including Frito-Lay, who donated chips for the lunch and Verizon,
who provided goodie bags for the volunteers. It was a great way to celebrate our 27t Annual Trash Bash, and we hope to
see you all in 2019 at the 28t Annual Trash Bash!
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